
 
Richmond Shag Club 
P.O. Box 35771 
Richmond, VA 23235 
www.richmondshagclub.org  

 
February 27, 2017
 
Dear Area Business Owner/Manager: 
 

The Richmond Shag Club, a 501 (c)(7) tax-exempt social club, annually sponsors a charity golf 
tournament for the benefit of Camp Fantastic, a summer camp for kids, age 7- 17, with cancer. 
The camp, located in Front Royal, VA, is operated by Special Love, Inc., a 501 (c)(3) charitable non-
profit organization  Over the years, our Club, through the generosity of many donors to this and other 
fund-raising events that we sponsor, has donated over $270,000 to Camp Fantastic (see endorsement letter 
from Special Love’s CEO Dave Smith on back).  With that track record, our Club is the largest single 
financial contributor to Camp Fantastic in the Richmond metropolitan area and we want to do more in 
2017 to support sending these sick kids to camp and give them a chance to play like normal kids with 
their peers. 
 

Our 2017 charity golf tournament will be held on Monday, June 12, 2017 at the Meadowbrook Country 
Club (3700 Cogbill Rd., Richmond VA 23234).  At this event, as in past years, we try to hold a raffle 
drawing for door prizes as a way of saying “thank you” to the 90-120 golfers which participate in the 
tournament.  The purpose of this letter as to ask if your business would contribute one (or more)  gift 
certificate(s) or another item of value which we can raffle off at the tournament.  Special Love, Inc. 
will provide you with a tax donation letter acknowledging your contribution in support of this charitable 
fund-raising event. 
 

Please fill-out the form below if you would like to provide a gift certificate or other golf-related item of 
tangible value to support our event and the Camp Fantastic cause! 

 
 

Business Name: _____________________________________________________ 
 

Owner or /Manager’s Name: ___________________________________________ 
 
Business Address: ______________________________  City: ________________  VA  Zip: ________ 
 
Business Phone:  (804) ________________________   E-Mail: ______________________________ 
 
Donated Item(s): ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Donated Item Value: ______________________  Name of RSC Volunteer Contact: _________________ 
 

When will the donated item(s) be available for pick-up by a club volunteer?  _______________________ 
Deadline for donation pick-up: June 01, 2017

 

Please note: Your donation and business identity will be announced as it is raffled off.  If for some 
reason you would rather your donation be made anonymously, please check here:______ and we 
will respect your wishes and announce the raffle prize as an anonymous donation. 

 
On behalf of the Richmond Shag Club, Special Love, Inc. and Camp Fantastic, thank you for your 
consideration and your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kevin F. Byrnes 
Chairman, 2017 Charity Golf Tournament for Camp Fantastic 


